
 
 

 

 

RE : Olympiads or Romani language 

 

 

In its Presidency meeting in Riga 20.08.2016, the IRU welcomed the information that the 5th International 

Olympiads of Rromani language and literature will be held in Serbia in 2017, together with the exhibition 

« The Rromani Language : an Asset for Diversity and Education » and supports in full this initiative which 

be positive and fruitful for all Rroms and also for Serbia as a State. 

The IRU reminds that its Commissariats for language and linguistical rights and education are already 

involved in, and assist, these Olympiads.  

The IRU expects that such international Olympiads for Rromani language and literature also in other 

countries. 

The IRU wishes success to this noble initiative. 

 

 

Done in Riga, 20 of August 2016. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Normunds Rudevics     

The President of IRU  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


